
 

 

 

Easter Egg-stravaganza! 

It’s that time of year again as we prepare for the annual Barden Easter 

Parade. As always, there will be a competition to decorate either an egg 

or a bonnet (or Easter craft). Please take the time to support your child in 

creating a unique and egg-citing (sorry!) design. Please ensure you boil 

(or blow) the eggs first. Otherwise, it could get very smelly in school!  

The parade will take place in school on Wednesday 27th March. There 

will be a prize for the best two entries in each class and all children that 

enter will receive a cream egg. Unfortunately, parents will not be able to 

attend as we do not have the space. We will take lots of photos for you 

though and share them with you. 

 

Kind regards, Mrs Holgate (headteacher) 

 

Please bring your entries into school week commencing Monday 

25th March and no earlier please. 
 

                                                       


